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This measure is absurd. Oregon has been doing mail in voting for decades and 

changing the system would only cause confusion, and cost tax payer money. A waste 

of time, to fight a culture war on behalf of a corrupt orange billionaire. I oppose this, 

as I'm sure the great majority of my fellow Oregonians do as well. 


